
To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Jordan Mullins has been pursuing the Master of Education through the University of North Texas over 

the last year, which I was pleased to know once he started because this was something he and I 

discussed at length. He is an individual I believe is going to be a great campus leader in the future. I have 

known Jordan since 2012, when I hired him to teach and coach at Rice Middle School. His first two years 

at Rice were as an 8th grade science teacher and coach for football and basketball. He immediately 

stepped into both positions and made positive impacts on the students and the school. His 

professionalism and dedication to his job made a great impression on me, and I noticed his potential as 

a campus leader. 

At the end of Mr. Mullins' second year at Rice, our 8th grade team leader decided to retire which left the 

need to find someone to take this position, and Jordan was the first person to come to mind. He 

accepted the position and decided to teach 8th grade science full-time instead or coaching. He has 

grown as a respected leader during the last three years and continues to excel in this position. He is a 

teacher who will always do what is right for the students and also support the vision of the campus 

leader. 

He has taken on several leadership opportunities over the last five years. Some of these include; NJHS 

sponsor, a member the Blue Nation Leadership Cadre, and a member of the Plano ISD's Education 

Technology Summer Institute. Mr. Mullins continues to take the initiative in finding ways to grow 

professionally while helping support the learning or students at Rice. 

Mr. Mullins has definitely earned the respect or the students, community, and staff during his time at 

Rice. As I have already stated, I believe he will be an excellent campus leader in the future and I believe 

he is what exemplifies the qualities that meet the requirements of the PPA scholarship. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any further questions at 469.752.6000, or via email at 

Sincerely, 

Chris Glasscock, Principal Rice Middle School 




